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15  AU 19  OCTOBRE 2018

THIS WEEK
Lundi 15 octobre 
Regular Day 
 
Mardi 16 octobre 
Regular Day 
 
Mercredi  17 octobre 
JK-3: Northern Indigenous
Concert 
Grades 4-5: Fire Hall Visit 
PAC Meeting at 7:00pm 
 
Jeudi 18 octobre 
Regular Day  
 
Vendredi 19 octobre 
Grade 2: Fire Hall Visit 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal's Message 

Thank you to those parents who have taken 
the time to answer the PAC Survey.  PAC 

aligns their activities based on the 
responses received, thus it is very important 

to complete it.  You will notice that the 
Prospector's tent has been set-up for 

teachers to take their students outside.  
Thank you to PAC for orchestrating this. A 

true example of why Mabel's Labels are 
great -- An adult dropped off a pair of 

sunglasses to the office that had a label 
identifying the owner.  The cute part to this 
story is that the child I now in grade 5 and 

the sunglasses are too small for them.  
Despite this fact the glasses were returned 

to their rightful owner.  Thank you to M. 
Sévigny and Mark Simmons who came out 
on Sunday to begin dismantling the rink in 
the back of the school (see pictures last 
page).  Next Saturday morning at 10 am 

more parents are needed to help dismantle 
the rink.  PLEASE come out with your drills 
even if it is for a short period of time.  If 
you do not have a drill we have one for 
you.  Parents please consider sending a 
water bottle to school with your child.  
There is only one fountain for the entire 

school population which long line ups after 
gym class.  If the children had a water 

bottle they would be able to get back to 
class quicker to have a drink from their 

bottle.  Next week Reading Assessments 
begin, having a good night's sleep before 

the assessment will give the students a 
more restful mind for the day of the 

assessment 
 
 



 

MESSAGE 
FROM THE 

PAC

Have you filled
out  the survey
form the PAC?  
Please take a

moment to
answer it.   PAC

needs your
assistance. 

Click on this 
 link for the

survey

P l e a s e  m a k e  s u r e  t h a t  y o u r  c h i l d  i s  

d r e s s e d  a p p r o p r i a t e l y  t o  g o  o u t s i d e .  
N o t  o n l y  d o  w e  g o  o u t s i d e  f o r  

r e c e s s e s ,   b u t  s o m e  c l a s s e s  m a y  a l s o  
b e  t a u g h t  o u t s i d e .  

D R E S S  F O R  T H E  W E A T H E R  

M E S S A G E

We want to thank the parents/guardians who : 
 

* took the time to fill out the PAC survey. 
*helped with the set up with the prospector tent. 

 

Sick Children 

If your child is sick and/or has a fever,  
please keep him/her home.  

This  will help prevent spreading 
 viruses at school.  

Reminder to contact the school secretary to inform
her or you could also email her at

stephanie.larente@yk1.nt.ca 
 

School Jerseys

If you have borrowed a school jersey in the past,   
please return it to M. Sévigny. 

We are missing some. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1oI6HM_iPPfrp-AqYkGqSVVhxg-QYK_NDaeEHmVJC3TA/edit


IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

mercredi 24 octobre 

National Take Me Outside Day 

mercredi 31 octobre  

Halloween: class activities (teachers will email information) 

jeudi 1er novembre 

STIP Day - No school for students 

mardi 6 novembre- vendredi 9 novembre 

Visiting Author at school (class to be announced) 

vendredi 9 novembre 

SJF Drama class' production "Little Mermaid" -- JK-1  

vendredi 9 novembre 

Remembrance Day Ceremony 

lundi 12 novembre 

No school in observation of Remembrance Day 

mercredi 14 novembre 

PAC meeting at 7:00pm 

mardi 20, mercredi 21 novembre 

Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews 4:30-7:30 

vendredi 23 novembre 

No school - in lieu of Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews 

 

 

 



T H E  C R E W

T H E  R E S U L T  O F  S U N D A Y ' S  W O R K  S E S S I O N S  

Can you help on Saturday October 21? 

We will be there at 10:00 am 

to finish dismantling the rest of it. 

The students will then be able to use 

that area to play at recess!


